
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/13/2012 2:35:42 PM
Subject: RE: USC Student Government

Joe,
Below is my contact information. Thank you for reaching out. 
Look forward to meeting you.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: WRIGHT, JOSEPH [mailto:wrightj9@email.sc.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2012 03:28 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: USC Student Government

Katherine,

I hope you are doing well. I apologize for not reaching out to you sooner in my term, but my name is Joe Wright and I serve as 
the Student Body President at USC. I believe you came in our office a while back and you gave your contact info to our 
advisor, Ms. Theresa. I also believe you are a former SG member, which is always a nice connection!

If you have some time over the coming weeks, I would be open to possibly get together to discuss how the Governor's office 
and our office can work closer together on higher ed issues. I know higher education is important to the Governor, and I have 
enjoyed working with her even before she came into office. Let me know your thoughts, and I look forward to hearing from
you soon!

Best,

Joe Wright
Student Body President 
University of South Carolina 
C: (980) 329-0553
O: (803) 777-7132
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